
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

 
COUNCIL  20th September 2017 

 

NOTICE OF MOTION – HIGHWAYS DATA   
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor L. C. R. Mallett:  
 
“Council notes that even Worcestershire County Council’s (WCC) potentially 
flawed highways survey data from 2017 shows large uplifts in traffic volume over 
the past few years over historic levels. 
 
Council further notes that on some roads especially on the west of the town the 
actual observed growth is much higher than the previous projections from 
Worcestershire Highways’ now discredited models. 
 
Council resolves to commission an urgent independent review of all WCC input 
into current development strategy and any local highways strategy, including the 
analysis and report around the need for a Western Distributor Road for 
Bromsgrove.”  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


